To whom it may concern;

At the June 15th ALRC meeting, we would also like to be placed on the agenda to ask for the removal of all restrictions on our liquor license. We originally asked for this in the Spring of 2008 and were told to come back in October after we had been open for one year. Due to the constant work schedule, we have neglected to come back. However we would like to take this opportunity to have a restriction free license.

Kindest Regards,

Scott Leslie

Majestic Live / Majestic Theatre

